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APRIL 18
PH Community

Center
Social Gathering 12:15
Meeting Starts: 12:30

SHELLEY HAM
​ Founder of Rooms

of Hope

LAST WEEK'S MEETING
Prez Michael presided over

another well attended meeting.

Patricia Snowden from Visit Pleasant
Hill was originally scheduled to lead
our program, but unfortunately, she

had to cancel unexpectedly.
However, PDG Steve Lack stepped in

admirably and took on the role of
emcee for the "Who Wants to be a

Rotary Millionaire" game show. The
audience enthusiastically joined in,

making it a truly interactive experience.
Several participants successfully



answered their three questions
correctly and were rewarded with 100

Paul Harris Recognition points, valued
at $100 each.

The event was a blast for everyone
involved, and it provided an

opportunity for all attendees to learn
something new about Rotary that they

hadn't known before.

Happy Dollars &
Times



MICHAEL KASIN
Donated HD in

celebration of the movie
he helped produce

Aaichya Gavat Marathit Bol
Now available on

Amazon. A cunning
Indian American finds out
he must marry a girl from
the homeland to receive

his late father's
inheritance so he travels
to India and employs the
help of his grandfather to
trick an honest girl and
her traditional father.

MICHAEL HUGUET
Donated $59 Happy
dollars to his PHF in

honor of his 59th
Birthday. He and his

family celebrated the day
going to a Giants Game

at Oracle Park and a
Dinner in The City.

MICHAEL MOORE
Earned the DSA when he

arrived at the Club
meeting without his

laptop for the program.
He sped back to his

office to retrieve it, but
when he got back to the

club. Steve Lack had
hooked his own to the

projector

 

 



RICK FLIER
As preparation of

program for the Contra
Costa Bar Association,

Rick had the opportunity
to interview

Congressman John
Garamendi for which he
donated $25 to the club

RICHARD MEANS
Would like you to donate

recent magazines you
have read to him so he
can distribute them to
senior living facilities.

"Q" MCDADE
Was all smiles as she

not only had the winning
raffle ticket,

​ but also won $170 when
she pulled the yellow ball

from the bag!
.



Join the Rotary Dream Team at the
Field of Rotary Dreams District

Conference!
Dear Esteemed Rotarians,

The countdown to the Field of Rotary Dreams District



Conference has begun, and there's still time for you to
be part of the action!With less than 3 weeks to go,

secure your spot by registering today and become an
integral member of our dynamic team.|

Join us in the House of Friendship for
unparalleled networking and

fellowship!
This is your chance to connect with fellow Rotarians
who are making a difference across our district and

beyond. Explore a myriad of inspiring projects and programs showcased by
clubs from every corner of the district.

Here's a sneak peek at what awaits you at the conference:
� Club and Vendor Tables:

Discover exclusive Rotary merchandise from Promote Me-Rotary
(www.promotemeinc.com) and explore innovative projects such as:

Tutu Desks: Our 2023-24 District International project
Camp Royal

5160 Mental Health Committee
Wheelchair Foundation: The 2024-25 District International project

Polio Plus
Cars 2nd Chance

District Conversation on the Unhoused
Domestic Violence Project

DVR Loves to CRV
Goodbye Thirsty

Ladybug Program
Little Library Project

Rotacare and visit the Rotacare Van

� Register NOW for the District 5160 Conference -
Field of Rotary Dreams!

Registration Team at registrar@Rotary5160.org is ready to assist you promptly.

Let's make Rotary dreams a reality together!

YOUR OLD T-SHIRTS
NEEDED FOR DOG

TOYS

Diane McRice will be
gathering old t-shirts

during this week's
meeting. These shirts will
be utilized in a hands-on

project at the District
Conference to craft dog



toys for animal
shelters.Please kindly

donate your old t-shirts to
Diane during this week's

meeting only.

2024 Irish
Merriment

In Kind
Sponsor

Rotary International President  Gordon R. McInally

District 5160 Governor Claire Roberts

District 5160 DV8 Assistant Governor Cathy Durfee

Rotary Club of Pleasant Hill Board of Directors 2023-24

President Michael Moore President-Elect Diane McRice
Past President: Angela Kalinowski ​

President Elect Nominee Jocelyn Reite
Club Treasurer: Kim Grossberg

PHR Foundation Chair Ken Jacobsen TRF Chair: Jim Bonato

Secretary - Richard Means



SGT at Arms: Lou Rossi ​
Membership Co-Chairs - Allen Vinson & Mike Maxwell

International Service: Susan Wood
Community Service: Jocelyn Reite

Environmental Service: Bonnie Hazarabedian
Youth Service & Interact: Matt Rinn

Public Image: Faye Donaghu
Vocational Service: Jeff Clark

Social: Mike Maxwell
Strategic Plan: Dick Marvin

Newsletter: Steve Lack
Historian: Jim Nunes
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